
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

9th January 2020 

Year 1 visit to Middlesbrough 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Due to a poor weather forecast at the start of the new 
week, we have taken the decision to postpone the trip 
planned for Monday 13th January.  

This trip has now been rearranged for Wednesday 
12th February. Children will visit many Middlesbrough 
landmarks during this day including MIMA, The 
Middlesbrough Transporter Bridge and The Dorman’s 
Museum. 

Your contributions will be held to fund this 
experience. 
 
We would like to apologise for the delay in this 
educational visit and look forward to it in February. 
 
Thank you 
Ms Gleave 

 

 
 
 

 


